
 

 

Michael (Mike) Stoddard 
National Service Director 
 

CSM(Ret) Mike Stoddard was selected to serve as the National Service Director for Wounded Warrior 

Project on April 9, 2021. Mike leads a national network of Professional Benefits Advocates that ensure 

we continue to serve and meet the needs of the Warrior, family support member and caregiver across the 

spectrum of the Department of Defense and the Department of Veterans Affairs. Mike and the WWP 

Benefits Team are committed to ensure every warrior, family support member, and caregiver receive the 

benefits they have earned in a manner that honors their service.   

 

Mike Stoddard previously served as the Strategic Advisor to the Under Secretary for Veteran Service 

Organizations and State Veteran Affairs for the Veterans Benefits Administration. In this position, he 

worked closely with the Veterans Affairs Office of Inter-Governmental Affairs and the VSO Liaison to 

the Secretary of Veterans Affairs. He was responsible to maintain the strategic collaborative 

relationships with VSO and State Veteran Affairs Senior Executives. 

  

Mr. Stoddard served in the U.S. Army for 30 years as a Chief Medical NCO and Combat Medic. He 

retired as a Command Sergeant Major in May 2019. He had the responsibility for leading and managing 

large complex organizations and being responsible for the health and welfare of Soldiers, Civilians, 

Contractors, and Families throughout his military service. He has a proven history of serving as 

principal advisor to Senior Executives on highly visible, complex, and enduring issues. 


